
Central Administration 
Dr. Joan Mast, Superintendent of Schools, ext. 41102, 41103 
Dr. Robert McGarry, Asst. Sup. for Curriculum & Instruction, ext. 41202 
Mr. Christopher Jones, Business Adm./Board Sec., ext. 41303 
Dr. Lisa Rebimbas, Dir. of Special Services, ext. 31501 
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 Regular Single Session Delayed Opening 
Preschool    
AM Students Arrive 8:25 a.m. 8:25 a.m. 9:55 a.m. 
AM Instruction 8:35-11:20 a.m. 8:35-10:35 a.m. 10:05-12:15 p.m. 
PM Students Arrive 12:20 p.m. 10:40 a.m. 1:00 p.m. 
PM Instruction 12:20-3:10 p.m. 10:40-12:40 p.m. 1:00-3:10 p.m. 
K-4    
Students Arrive 8:25 a.m. 8:25 a.m. 9:55 a.m. 
Instruction Begins 8:35 a.m. 8:35 a.m. 10:05 a.m. 
Student Dismissal 3:10 p.m. 12:40 p.m. 3:10 p.m. 
Middle School Grades 5-8 
(Early AM Classes 7:30AM) 

   

Students Arrive 7:55 a.m.  7:55 a.m.  9:30 a.m. 
Instruction Begins 8:10 a.m.  8:10 a.m.  9:40 a.m. 
Student Dismissal 2:42 p.m.  12:20 p.m. 2:42 p.m. 
High School    
Block 1 (A/B) 8:08 a.m. 8:08 a.m. 9:38 a.m. 
Student Dismissal 2:24 p.m. 12:08 p.m. 2:24 p.m. 
High School Notes *    
Music Groups 6:55 a.m. 6:55 a.m.  No classes 
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HS Notes * 
-In the event of a delayed opening, there will be NO AM Vo-Tech session. 
-For Final Exam Days ( in June), the schedule for SPFHS ONLY will be 8:15 
a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 
-The HS bus schedule for dismissal will be modified in order for buses to pick 
up middle and elementary students first. 
 
School Board Elections are November 2, 2021. 

School Closings 
The district uses the BrightArrow Notification System. 
Please update your contact information through your 
school. School closings will also be posted on the district 
website at spfk12.org, and facebook/SPFProud page. 


